
Invitation of  

Ghana Nuclear Power Generation Advanced Safety Technology Science Delegates 

 

 Mr. Samuel, Chairman of the Atomic Energy Commission of the Republic of Ghana, requested training 

to support infrastructure development for the introduction of nuclear power generation. As part of this training, a 

technology science delegation was invited to Japan to learn about Japan's advanced nuclear power generation safety 

technology. 

 

Details 

〇Term/Place: 7 days from15th to 20th Oct, 2022 

〇Invited Members: 10 executive staffs from the Ghana Atomic Energy Commission (GAEC), the Nuclear Power 

Generation Company of Ghana (NPG), the Nuclear Power Institute (NPI) and so on who are 

promoting the introduction of the nuclear power generation in Ghana 

〇Summary 

 The visited sites were Kashiwazaki 

Nuclear Power Public Relations Center, 

Kashiwazaki Kariwa NPS, Tokai 2nd NPP (The 

Japan Atomic Power Company), Ibaraki 

Prefecture Nuclear Power Museum, a nuclear 

power manufacturer, METI and so on. 

 In the METI visit, former GAEC 

Chairman Benjamin, on behalf of the delegates, 

expressed his deep appreciation to METI for its 

support of the visit. The delegation expressed their high expectations for the Japanese government to continue its 

cooperation in supporting the development of nuclear human resources and other infrastructure. 

 We consider that we were able to cooperate in supporting the development of infrastructure for the 

introduction of nuclear power generation in Ghana through the invitation of this delegation. We have  further 

deepened  our mutual trust with the organizations involved in the introduction of nuclear power generation in 

Ghana. 

 

Ghana's Ambassador to Japan, Mrs. Genevieve Apaloo, and delegates from Ghana at METI 
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